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Project Name:  

Pressurized Irrigation Meter Installation 

Project Update:  

 Please go to http://www.pgpimeters.com  for project updates.   

Expected traffic impacts:  

 Road closures will occur to speed up the project and improve safety of the contractors. Please follow 

detours and use alternate routes during construction.  

Project Overview:  

 The State of Utah recently passed a law that meters are to be installed on all secondary water 

connections statewide by January 1, 2030 (click here to learn more about HB242). To comply with this 

law, Pleasant Grove City is installing pressurized irrigation (PI) meters at over 7,500 residences and 

businesses throughout the community. Once installed, the meters will provide data to the City and 

property owners on individual irrigation usage and will ultimately help people better conserve water. 

Residents will not be charged for the installation of the new meters. A new fee system and schedule has 

not been determined, so at this time, irrigation costs will remain the same. 

Project Area:  

 City wide east of State Street 

Public Involvement Contact Information:  

 Horrocks Engineers is the consultant firm the city has hired to work with property owners to 

communicate these property issues. Phone: 385-273-1660   email: info@pgpimeters.com  

Questions:  

 Please contact the Pleasant Grove Public Works Department at 801-785-2941 with comments or 

questions related to this project. 
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